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From: Marie Callahan
To: Public Testimony
Subject: Future of Bike Lanes in KC
Date: Friday, December 10, 2021 4:38:14 PM


As a citizen of Los Angeles County in California, I see how the lack of
accommodations for foot traffic and bike lanes contributed to our awful traffic
problems in neighborhoods and commercial areas. 


City Hall must not allow the recent improvements along Gillham to be removed.  It
should be easier, not harder, to build bike lanes anywhere in the city.  


Respectfully,
Marie Callahan


Don't fault. Find remedy.
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